

St Marys CE Primary School

SENIOR CHOIR – THURSDAYS AFTER SCHOOL 3.30PM – 4.30PM



Years 4 5 & 6

Dear Parents,

Senior choir continues to meet under the guidance of Anne Ellis, previously director of Bournville Young Singers.

There are places available if your child wishes to join the choir which meets on Thursdays after school.

There is a nominal cost of £1 per week which will be paid at the beginning of each term. This is a small investment for the benefits it will bring for the children.

This term will cost £11.
Please complete the slip below if your child would like to join
Yours sincerely,
Mr S Smith
Head Teacher
SENIOR CHOIR AFTER SCHOOL CLUB
Name Class
My child would like to join senior choir and I agree to pay termly.
I enclose this term's payment of £11.
Medical Details if any
Emergency contact number
Signedparent / carer

Payment can be made by cheque payable to BCC General Fund Revenue or cash only